[SCHOOL LETTERHEAD]
[Date]
Dear Speech and Debate Director at Presentation High School,
This letter is to inform you that we have no objection to children from our school attending the 2025 Nano Nagle Tournament hosted by Presentation HS speech & debate tournament from October 11-13, 2025 as independent entries. We understand that the parents of the children have arranged for their children to be transported and fully chaperoned to their satisfaction, and they have agreed to accept full responsibility and liability for their children during the entire course of the event.
The Golden State Academy chaperone: Victor Rivas Umana, phone: 510-470-0531, email: vrivasumana@tgsastaff.com
We further understand and agree that Presentation Speech and Debate and Presentation High School, their employees, and their agents provide no chaperones for the event, and we have explained this to the parents of the children listed in this letter. These are the names of the children who attend our school for whom we are certifying that we do not object to their participation in the above described event:
[list of students, with full names, goes here]
By signing this I am certifying that I am an official of the school and that I have full authority to act on the school's behalf in matters of this kind.
Name
Sign
Date
Contact info: e-mail
phone